
 
 
 
 
Monday, 7th April, 2025 
 

THE BCCI HOSTS SUCCESSFUL 3RD ANNUAL LINK UP JOB FAIR 
 

- FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE - 

Belize City, Belize – April 5th, 2025 – The Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry (BCCI) 
congratulates all employers, sponsors, partners, and job seekers for their participation in the 3rd 
Annual BCCI Link Up Job Fair. This initiative was introduced 2 years ago as an avenue for 
business owners, executives, and other stakeholders to build meaningful relationships with 
qualified and talented individuals who possess the skills needed to make positive contributions to 
the country’s workforce.  

Belize has seen fluctuating unemployment rates in recent years, with economic challenges 
stemming from global uncertainties and local market shifts. While the government and private 
sector have worked to create job opportunities, employers still report a shortage of workers; 
many Belizeans however, also report facing difficulties in finding employment. The BCCI’s Link 
Up Job Fair plays a crucial role in bridging this gap, by connecting job seekers with potential 
employers, fostering economic growth, and reducing unemployment and underemployment. 

This year, the job fair boasted an increase in participation by businesses with a cumulative 
number of over 1000 vacancies and welcomed approximately 1500 visitors, providing industries 
access to the talent they need, while empowering individuals with meaningful job opportunities. 
The overwhelmingly positive feedback year after year from both attendees and employers, 
reaffirms the value of this event.  

By fostering a dynamic space for networking and career growth, we continue to support both our 
members and the wider public in their professional journeys. As we look ahead to expanding and 
enhancing this initiative, the BCCI extends our sincere gratitude to everyone who participated 
and looks forward to hosting many more successful job fairs in the near future. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

-End- 
 
Media Contact: 
 
Andrew Usher (Mr.) 
Manager, Marketing & Public Relations 
Belize Chamber of Commerce & Industry 
Email: mprm@belize.org 
Telephone: (501)-223-5330 
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